Alert Bay B, C,
July 6th 1955

Mr W. 8. Arneil,

Indian Commissioner for B.C,,
P.O. Bex 70,

Vaneouver B.C,

With referemce to your letter of June 24th
regarding the propesed conference in Vaneouver on July 20th
and 2let, I have to report as follews.

It is hoped to have the fellowing men vep~
resent their Bands or areas and vhere possible the cholee
is being made with appreval of the Band Councils er leaders,
You will mote that I have slightly changed the Band listing

frem what appeared on your list, and trust it wvill be patis-
factery.

It is unfortunate that such e meeting should
be ealled during the fishing season, but every attempt will
be made o have the listed wepresentatives sttend. I should
appreeiate having complete details as to board amd ledging
and suggest that, if at all possible, each delegate submit
hotel receipts and meal coste for re-imbursement.
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